
Town of Hillsborough 

Board of Selectmen 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 
 

The Hillsborough Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public Hearing 

for the purpose of presenting the Proposed 2020 Town Budget on 

Tuesday, February 4, 2020 @ 6:30 p.m. at the Hillsborough Town Office 

Building located at 27 School St., Hillsborough NH.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


